CSUS PARENTS AND CAREGIVERS:
PLEASE HELP US CELEBRATE
OUR STAFF WITH A

STAFF APPRECIATION LUNCH!

Wednesday, May 18th

To help us thank the staff for all the incredible, hard work
they’'ve done this year, please send in a dish according to your
scholar’s grade:

6t grade families: desserts
7t grade families: main dishes
8th grade families: appetizers/sides/salads

You or your scholar can drop off food in the main office on
the morning of May 18%. If you would like to help out at the
lunch, please contact
Belinda Watt at belindawatt@hotmail.com
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